
1st Consignment Inspection at Ministry of Health with UNICEF 

（6 August 2025） 

On August 6, 2025, Ambassador Asazuma was invited by Mr. Ocran (Country Representative of 

UNICEF Namibia) inspect the first consignment of the WASH (Water, Sanitation and Hygiene) 

items which will be distributed to the beneficiary regions of the Japan Supplementary 

Budget funded project titled “Systems strengthening and enabling environments from the 

Impact of Natura Disasters and Disease Outbreak affecting women and children to resilience 

through sustainable and improved Child Survival Development in Namibia,” implemented by 

UNICEF in collaboration with the Ministry of Health and Social Services of the Republic of 

Namibia.  

 

(FLTR) Ms. Takahashi (Deputy Representative, UNICEF Namibia), Mr. Gaeseb (Deputy ED, 

Ministry of Health and Social Services), Ambassador Asazuma, Mr.  Ocran (Country 

Representative, UNICEF Namibia), Dr. Likando (Deputy Director Primary Health Care, Ministry 

of Health and Social Services) and Mr. Yamada (Head of Economic and Development Cooperation, 

Embassy of Japan in Namibia). 

 


